
Civil Aviation Authority 

Group Director of Consumers and Markets 

Attn: Mr. Paul Smith 

5th November 2020 

Sent by email to: paul.smith@caa.co.uk  

 economicregulation@caa.co.uk 

 
Subject: Re: CAP1966 Economic Regulation of Heathrow Airport Ltd: Response to its request for a 
Covid 19 related RAB adjustment. 
 
The aviation industry is currently facing the biggest crisis in history and the airlines cannot bear the 
losses alone. Therefore, it is regrettable that HAL is using its possibilities to change the regulation in 
favour of them. SAS urge HAL to work together with airlines to mitigate the effect of the pandemic 
crises. 
 
With this letter, SAS would like to express our support of the IATA/LACC submission regarding 
‘CAP1966 Economic Regulation of Heathrow Airport Ltd: Response to its request for a Covid 19 
related RAB adjustment’. 
 
Best regards,  
 
Mikael Berg  
Senior Manager Airport- & ATC Charges   
Scandinavian Airlines System, SAS Group 
Dept STOGFSK 
SE-195 87 Stockholm, SWEDEN  
Phone-:& Mobile/Cell  +46 70 997 1868 

 
Scandinavian Airlines System  Denmark-Norway-Sweden  
Visit us at flysas.com     
 
 
  
 

mailto:paul.smith@caa.co.uk
mailto:economicregulation@caa.co.uk
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__http%3A%2F%2Fwww.flysas.com%2F__%3B!!LYoxqgdACpI!adEz7HILBMg8yRmZ9U3Ha-9n56YNGYOTfVmPeoyAEmWwLq_TdA5Gz5R6XDUJFao6boI30MQw%24&data=04%7C01%7Ceconomicregulation%40caa.co.uk%7C82e91485255642003ee508d881a7b0cf%7Cc4edd5ba10c34fe3946a7c9c446ab8c8%7C0%7C0%7C637401904543732152%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0&sdata=k9wBqheDK9CWHlUSx6AU2jnzVeBktoR4SxfjiI%2FaqPs%3D&reserved=0

